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Madison Brame

From: Laurie Jeffreys <lauriejeffreys59@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 13, 2024 1:30 PM
To: GB, PGCB Regulations
Subject: [External] proposed changes in the self-exclusion list

ATTENTION: This email message is from an external sender. Do not open links or attachments from 
unknown senders. To report suspicious email, use the Report Phishing button in Outlook.  

To the members of the PCGB Board:  
 
It seems to me that the change PGCB is proposing to its policy for removing people from the self-
exclusion list so that self-excluded individuals will now be removed from the list automatically at the 
end of their 1 year or 5 year self-exclusion period without having to make any request, is primarily 
designed to help the casino industry and not the people the Pennsylvania government is supposed to 
help.  
 
It reeks of more corporate take-over of the people's government, no doubt fueled by handsome gifts 
from casino corporate lobbyists so common today. We have the best government money can buy, 
and possibly the best PGCB money can buy too, if they do make this change requested by monied 
casino interest. 
 
Loretta Jeffreys 
State College PA 16801-6279 


